JOHN W. BACON, SR. HASHAT

P.0. BOX 184 SINOV23 MH: 45
SOUTH SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94083

November 22, 1993

Alameda County Health Care Services
Dept. of Environmental Heath

80 Swan Way, Room 200

Oakland, CA 94621

Attn.: Ms. Madhulla Logan

Re: Project # 2270 A-M
at 750 High Street, Oakland CA 94601

Dear Ms Logan:

Please find enclosed my check # 6329 in the amount of $750.00. This
check is to replenish my deposit/refund account for the above captioned
project.

I have received your letter of October 13, 1993, acknowledging receipt of
the sample results you and Richard Hiett of the RWQCB had requested, and
advising me that as a result of the findings, your office requires no further
cleanup at this time. You also state that the case is now in the hands of Mr.
Hiett for processing as to a letter of final site closure. Should Mr. Hiett
require any additional data from your office, I would appreciate your
handling this as expeditiously as possible. Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours truly

Tel: (415) 588-5711

Enc.

JWB/el



